
TOWNSHIP OF UPPER PITTSGROVE 

Land Use Board 

 

 

 
Linda R. Stephens                                                                                           (856) 358-8500  

    Secretary                    (856) 358-1160  

 

 

 

 
 

 

  February 10, 2020 

 

 

 

TO:    ALL LAND USE BOARD MEMBERS 

 

FROM:  LINDA STEPHENS- BOARD SECRETARY 

 

 

 The regular meeting of the Upper Pittsgrove Township Land Use Board is 

scheduled for Thursday, February 16, 2020 at 7:30 PM in the Municipal Building.   

 

 Business to be considered:  

 

  1.   Minutes from January 16, 2020 

 

2.  176 Harding, LLC – Block 5 Lot 38 – 176 Route 40 - Amending 

 previous Use Variance Approval to increase occupancy from 64 

 to 130 

 

3.  Eric & Katelynn Morlino – Block 65 Lot 10.01 – Daretown Road 

 Bulk Variance to construct a garage 25 feet instead of 50 feet 

 after the required ag buffer 

 

  4.  David Zeck – Block 13 Lots 16 & 20 – 91 Pinyard Road – Minor  

   Subdivision/Lot Line Adjustment 


